
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY SITE WALK: Hunters Point North 
TAKE THE FIRST STEPS IN RESILIENCY PLANNING FOR OUR COMMUNITY 

Join us to walk the waterfront in Hunters Point North  
from Queens West to Queensbridge Park 

The Long Island City Coalition/Hunters Point Community Coalition is pleased to announce the 
kick-off of a community-based resiliency planning process for the East River waterfront in 
northern Hunters Point. With the help of a recent grant, we will be working with the community 
and an experienced team of waterfront planning professionals to develop a Vision Plan for a 
world-class, sustainable waterfront. We invite and encourage you to participate in the process 
and take advantage of this remarkable opportunity to be proactive about the future of our 
extraordinary waterfront and community. 

Sunday, October 15th, 2023 from 2 to 5pm 
WHERE  Meet at NYC Ferry’s Long Island City landing at 2pm or join us along the walk 
  2-3pm   LIC ferry landing, Anable Basin, Vernon Boulevard to Gordon Triangle 
  3-4pm   DOE Building, DOT property, 44th Drive, public lands on East River, Pier 44 
  4-5pm   Lake Vernon, ConEd Learning Center, Terra Cotta Works Building, 
  Queensbridge Houses, and Queensbridge Park 
     WHY  The Vision Plan will improve our neighborhood’s sustainability and resiliency 

• You will learn how climate change is affecting you and your neighbors,  
and how it is impacting key locations along the walk 

• You will hear about the planning process and discuss new ideas 

HELP SHAPE THE RESILIENCY PLANS! 

  



 
RESILIENCY PLANNING  

FOR HUNTERS POINT NORTH, LIC 
The Long Island City Coalition/Hunters Point Community Coalition (LICC/HPCC) 
is pleased to start the process of community-based resiliency planning for the 
East River waterfront in northern Hunters Point.  

For many years, LICC/HPCC has been working in collaboration with other local 
community groups to develop a vision for a world-class, resilient waterfront. 
Together we support sustainable development and well-planned growth that 
benefits both existing and new residents, supports business owners, protects 
our quality of life and environment, addresses climate change and resiliency, 
increases social equity, and distributes economic development fairly. 
LICC/HPCC recently received a grant from Senator Michael N. Gianaris (New 
York State Senate Deputy Leader) and a pledge of support from Senator Kristen 
Gonzalez to develop far-sighted, proactive resiliency strategies that will help 
transform the community’s vision into a viable plan.  

During this first phase of the project, LICC/HPCC will create a community-based 
Vision Plan for a more resilient waterfront from Queens West to Queensbridge 
Park. Over the next eight months, LICC/HPCC invites you to participate in the 
process and work together with our team of award-winning professionals with 
experience in the planning and design of sustainable urban waterfronts. In 
addition to the Community Site Walk on October 15th at 2pm (see over), we will 
let you know about other public events where you are encouraged to share your 
thoughts and we will keep you up to date on developments during the project.  

Please join us and take advantage of this opportunity to be proactive about the 
future of this extraordinary waterfront and community!  

Long Island City Coalition 
Hunters Point Community Coalition 

www.lic-coalition.org 
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